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Headteacher: Sarah Edwards 
 

17 January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Religious Studies After School Revision 
 
I am writing to inform you all that after school revision for Religious Studies will be taking place 
on the following days: 
 

- Every Tuesday either in B12 or B13 with Miss Irons or Mr Everest - please see these detailed 
on the Feb Mock Countdown Plan tab - 24/25 RS GCSE PLC - these sessions are not guided 
by the teacher but the teachers are there to help with anything that is requested. 

 
- Every Wednesday in B11 with Miss Johnson - Some of these sessions are guided and what 

will be covered is detailed on the PLC in the Feb Mock Countdown Plan tab -   24/25 RS 
GCSE PLC. In the sessions that are not guided, Miss Johnson will be there to reteach 
anything requested or supervise with marking exam style questions.  

 
All students are invited to attend these sessions, they may attend any session with any teacher.  
 
These sessions will run up until the February mock on 24 February. There will be a break in the 
sessions for a few weeks and then they will continue in preparation for the final exam in May. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss B Johnson 

Religious Studies Subject Leader 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1v5dCzyRBS1hg4BU0hqs0lr-SoPhGNnQxVyoZHyJXxAI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1v5dCzyRBS1hg4BU0hqs0lr-SoPhGNnQxVyoZHyJXxAI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1v5dCzyRBS1hg4BU0hqs0lr-SoPhGNnQxVyoZHyJXxAI/edit?usp=sharing

